
        
 

Support QCR and win a big 
prize! 
QCR is currently selling raffle 
tickets to raise funds for cat 
food and vet bills. $2 per ticket  
You can purchase tickets from 
Central Art Gallery (71 Beach 
Street, Queenstown)  
Drawn: 30 August 2013 

-------------------------------------------- 

We are looking for volunteers 
who can sell our raffle tickets 
at work or to friends. Please 
contact Ruth on 027 208 3725 

--------------------------------------------  

Your cat food donation is very 
much appreciated, we have 
food donation boxes at the New 
World in Queenstown and 
Cromwell.  

-------------------------------------------- 

Bingo next Wednesday (3rd 
July) at art society rooms - 
corner of Stanley and Ballarat 
Streets - right opposite the old 
court house & Speights Ale 
house. Park your car in the car 
park behind the building and 
head on in through the back 
door. We are able to bring our 
own food and snacks, see you 
all there :) 
-------------------------------------------- 

We have packs of 6 very cute 
greeting cards available for 
$10.00 each, people wanting to 
buy can order via our website 
or ring Ruth on 027 208 3725 
also you can purchase them 
from Central Art Gallery (71 
Beach Street, Queenstown), it’s 
a great gift idea! 

--------------------------------------------   

  

 

 

 

Find us on Facebook! Invite us 

to be your friend, and checkout 

our albums on ‘Homes 

Wanted’, ‘Success Stories ’& 

‘Cats Missing’. 

 

 

 

 

 

******************************************

New Volunteers 

A big thank you to Chiharu Kitai, 
Loren Hrynkewycz, Willemijn 
Scholtens,Candy (Lan Faidelay) 
and Marie Sorlin for offering your 
time and work to feed our cats in 
Frankton and Glenda Drive! You 
guys are making our kitties very 
happy! 
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Monthly QCR Newsletter 

Wanting to volunteer your services to foster, adopt, or assist with our fundraisers? You can 
find out more information on our website www.qcatrescue.org.nz 
Contact  Ruth 027 208 3725 or Julia 021 268 2962  Email: admin@qcatrescue.org.nz 
*************************************************************************************************** 

Our kitty of the month - Tiffany 
Tiffany was an abandoned cat that came 
into the care of Queenstown Cat Rescue a 
month ago. She was very underweight, her 
coat along her spine was matted and her 
front fang tooth was snapped off at the end 
causing severe nerve pain whenever she 
attempted to eat. Tiffany has now had 
thyroid surgery which has been a huge 
success. She has had her damaged tooth 
extracted & she recovered well. She has 
been groomed and had the matts shaved 
off along her spine, making her walk with 
ease now. Tiffany is very affectionate 
despite being left outside to survive in 
Queenstown’s freezing cold temperatures. 
And our brave little Tiffany has now been 
adopted into her new home by Jan in 
Frankton. Jan told us that Tiffany had 
settled in so well after only a couple of 
days - sleeping on her bed, and making 
herself at home in front of the fire place. 
Jan is thrilled with Tiffany & enjoys having 
her as company. A massive thank you to 
Sarah Powell for all of her care, patience & 
time that she has put in to caring for 
Tiffany. A big thank you to Remarkable 
Vets for treating her. And lastly a huge 
thank you to all of you who donated toward 
Tiffany’s treatment and surgery - we are 
extremely grateful. Also thank you Tiffany 
Menzies for contacting us to let us know 
about this poor little cat being abandoned. 
You now know where she got her name 
from : ) 
 

Jan Crawford & Tiffany (Tiger Lilly) 
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